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Year End Report

Community Education went to the Chevy of Homewood 4™ Holiday Giving Gala
on December 1*. Each year, Chevy of Homewood donates gifts of coats and toys
to about 300 of our students. It was a great event. Many staff and including board
members were present.

During our “You Covered Me” student coat drive, Community Education has
received donations of 50 new coats and winter apparel for this year. CE also
received help from the parent coordinators to ensure that coats are distributed to
those children who are need.

Community Education has worked with ATT as they sponsored 17* children to
get shoes at Famous Footwear in Homewood, IL on December 5, 2012. The
parent coordinator Ms. Nolan was excited at the opportunity for her students.

On Friday, December 14", Tinley Park High School Students will deliver their
“Letters To Santa” gifts to the students of Lowell School. Each year, TP high
school collects and donates gifts to the Kindergarten through 2™

Community Education completed the Renegade Riders of Harvey on their
Holiday Giving Event. The Riders, along with several partners sponsored
20 families from the School Districts 152 and 147 at their Holiday Party on
Sunday, December 9". The event was a great success.

Ms. Bolton has been selected by the Family Guidance Center of Harvey to
represent school district 152 at the 23rd Annual CADCA’s National
Leadership Forum in Washington D.C. The Anti-Drug Coalition is working
to understand the drug program in an around the various areas of the South
Suburbs and the effects it has on education. This conference will be paid
for by the Family Guidance Centers of Harvey. More information will
follow in the new year.

END OF REPORT
Happy New Year!



